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“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 
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SPORTS CLUB PLACES 
Sports Club places have been confirmed by Dojo.  

DIARY DATES 
 
Dates 
Wednesday, 21st September – Farthing Wood to 
MCSC Football 
Thursday, 22nd September – swimming starts for 
years R-4. 
Wednesday, 28th September – Open Evening, please 
share this with prospective parents too. 
Friday, 30th September – MacMillan Coffee Event 9-
10am and  Parents assembly 10-10.15 including 
saying goodbye to Mrs. Mason. 
 
These are some of the dates we know. There may  
be changes and additions to these as the term 
progresses. Please check the school website for  
details http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk  
 
 
 

The weekly school newsletter will be published on Fridays on Dojo and on the school 
website.    http://www.heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 
 

MACMILLAN COFFEE EVENT 
Cake donations would be warmly welcomed for the 
MacMillan Coffee event. Please can all donations be 
handed into the school office by Thursday 29th 
September. 
 

OPEN EVENING 
Open evening is a chance to come into school and 
view the classrooms. Please see the letter your child 
has brought home to book a confidential telephone 
call to discuss your childs start to the term. 
 
         

 

  

 

FARTHING WOOD FOOTBALL 
The children in Farthing Wood will be taking part in a 
football event at MCSC on Wednesday, September 
21st. 
The children will travel with Fletcher’s coaches and be 
accompanied by Mrs Bickerton and Mrs Wardell. We 
will leave school at 12.30 and return for the end of 
the school day.   
Pupils will need to take their own inhalers if 
necessary. School carries insurance for all school 
trips. In case of emergency please contact the school. 

  

BADGER WOOD PARENTS 

Dear Badger Wood Parents,  

In preparation for the children move on next half term to 
looking at the theme of ‘After Dark’ (including the story of 
Owl Babies), we would really like to enhance this exciting 
topic by inviting SMJ Falconry to school.  

Please see the link below for more information:  

https://www.smjfalconry.co.uk  

The company will bring a variety of special visitors to 
school and depending on how the animals are feeling the 
children may possibly also be given the opportunity to hold 
the birds if they would like to. You can only imagine how 
excited the children will be to be part of this fantastic 
experience!  

•  Date: Wednesday 16th November 2022 

•  Time: 1pm 

•  Cost: we are asking for a £4 voluntary contribution 

•  We are requesting that you pay via Parent Pay. 

 

Thank- you for your continued support.  
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After School Club 
Please may we remind you that if the parent is not 
picking up, the adult collecting needs to please use the 
password you have provided to school on your After-
school club registration form. Thank you 

KEYS FOUND 

 
 
Keys have been found with this key fob. Please spread 
the word and ask potential owners to contact school 
01944 728286. 

 

BADGER WOOD 
The children acting out the story of the three little pigs, 
using puppets.  

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

KEEPER WOOD 
 

We have had a fantastic first day in KW. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

FARTHING WOOD 

 

 
 

Farthing Wood spent an afternoon in the Wildlife Area 
doing some drama, acting out our class rules. It was a 

great end to our first week. Have a wonderful weekend 
everyone! 

 

 

PARENT PAY 
 

Please ensure that all items are paid for in a timely 
manner on Parent Pay.  

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 
Friends of Heslerton School raises money for 
extra events and treats for all children.  
Friends of Heslerton School organise social 
events and fund-raising activities which raise money for 
events such as the Pantomime, gifts at Christmas and 
other fun activities.  
Friends meetings are held in school during the term to 
discuss and plan future fund raising and fun events for 
the school. All parents and families are welcome to 
these and they usually start with a coffee or tea! Please 
come along and get involved.  
Details of our first meeting coming soon.  

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

BIKES 
Bikes free to a good home in the parent shelter – please 
help yourself. Thank you 
         

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

We will be starting pre-season training in mid-

August. 

 

  

 

Training is Saturday mornings and matches in the 

Scarborough league take place on a Sunday 

morning. 
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ATTACHED 
Please find attached; 
Nasal Flu vaccination letter – West Heslerton 

School Code; HD121541 
 

SENT HOME 
Parents evening letters 
Parent Governor Election information  
 
 
         

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

We will be starting pre-season training in 

mid-August. 

 

  

 

Training is Saturday mornings and matches 

in the Scarborough league take place on a 

Sunday morning. 

 

  

 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 
A member of our school community has a severe food 
allergy to peanuts/nuts. It is important that there is strict 
avoidance of all nuts in order to prevent a life-threatening 
allergic reaction. We are asking for your help to provide a 
safe school environment. 
Any exposure to peanuts/nuts is likely to cause an allergic 
reaction that requires emergency medical treatment. To 
reduce the chance of this occurring, we are asking that you 
do not send any peanut or nut containing products to 
school with your child. If your child has eaten peanuts/nuts 
before coming to school, please be sure your child’s hands 
and face have been thoroughly washed before entering 
the school. 
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Rillington Free Fridge 

 
 

Rillington Free Fridge – open to all in Malton and Norton. 
 
Please see the below link for details. 
 

Rillington Free Fridge - Home | Facebook 

 

https://www.facebook.com/rillingtonfreefridge/

